

FOCUS GROUP

CENTERING STUDENT VOICES:

UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS WHO ARE PREPARING FOR OR HAVE RETURNED FROM A LEAVE OF ABSENCE

JOIN OUR RESEARCH STUDY

This study aims to learn more about your experiences as an undergraduate student who has taken and returned from a leave of absence. Our research team believes that your story is important—the ideas that excite you, the moments that challenge you, and the identities you hold close to you. Our listening lab for higher education transformation partners with students to advocate for supportive resources, policies, and procedures on campus.

FOCUS GROUPS: AT A GLANCE

- 60 minutes of your time
- \$35 Amazon gift card for participation
- · Casual, small group discussion
- Confidential participation
- Zoom sessions

CONTACT INFO

Lindsay Coco, Ph.D. Researcher, Office of Undergraduate Studies

Lindsay.coco@utah.edu

DATES

Tuesday, February 6th

Wednesday, February 7th 12:45-1:45pm

Thursday, February 8th 3:00-4:00pm

Wednesday, February 14th

Thursday, February 15th 10:45-11:45am

Wednesday, February 21st 12:30-1:30pm